
  

  Level Crossing Works 

Oakley Forest Road, Marrangaroo 

January 2016  
 

 
Improving the Country Rail Network 

 
Transport for New South Wales (TfNSW) is 
undertaking rail maintenance works in Marrangaroo as 
part of the NSW Government’s rail infrastructure 
program across the country rail network.  
 
Works are being completed by TfNSW’s contractor, 
John Holland Rail (JHR). JHR operate and maintain 
the Country Regional Network across NSW under a 
ten year contract with TfNSW. 
  

Level crossing works 

As part of the rail maintenance works, the existing 

level crossing at Oakley Forest Road, Marrangaroo, 

requires reconditioning. 

 

Works involve 

• Site establishment and material delivery. 

• Reconditioning of the existing crossing; and 

• Site de-mobilization and restoration. 

 

When will work commence? 

Site operations will run from 7:00am on Saturday 30 

January, to 6:00pm Sunday 31 January 2016. 
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How will I be impacted? 

During the works period the level crossing will be 
closed to all traffic. A temporary level crossing will 
be put in place on the western side of the Oakley 
Forest Road level crossing with Traffic Management 
in place. Local residents and businesses may 
experience short delays. 

Residents may experience some noise and extra 

vehicle movements associated with this work, 

however we will endeavour to minimize disruption 

wherever possible. 

 

Local advertising will occur closer to the start date. 

 

Residents are encouraged to contact JHR on  

1300 661 390 or email crn.enquiry@jhg.com.au 

for further enquiries.  

 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


